
   Gila River Indian Community 

                  Department of Public Works 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED 

The Department of Public Works will be connecting a water 
line in District 5 on Field Road and Nelson Road. Water service 
will be temporarily interrupted and affecting five homes on the 
north side of Nelson Road on Field Road. 

 
 
 

                             
Scheduled Project Date 

Monday, July 16, 2018 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the 
Department of Public Works at (520) 562-3343. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


